
           

SEACHTAIN NA GAEILGE
BEIDH MUID AG CEILIÚRADH SEACHTAIN NA

GAEILGE SA SCOIL I MÍ AN MHÁRTA. WE
WILL BE CELEBRATING IRISH WEEK IN

SCHOOL THIS MARCH. WE ARE VERY MUCH
LOOKING FORWARD TO ANOTHER

FANTASTIC YEAR OF POEMS, ARTWORK,
BINGO AND QUIZZES. WE WILL FINISH OFF
SEACHTAIN NA GAEILGE ON FRIDAY 14TH
OF MARCH WITH OUR ANNUAL LÁ GLAS
AND CÉILÍ. CHILDREN ARE INVITED TO
DRESS UP IN GREEN AND ALL THEIR

ST.PATRICK'S DAY COLOURS FOR THIS DAY! 

SCHOOL
NEWS

YOUR MONTHLY NEWSLETTER ABOUT SCOIL MHUIRE NA NGAEL!

FEBRUARY
EDITION

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
WE HAVE RECENTLY CELEBRATED CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK. WE ENJOYED THE
OPPORTUNITY TO WELCOME THE GRANDPARENTS OF OUR 3RD AND 6TH CLASS PUPILS
INTO THE SCHOOL FOR A CUP OF TEA AND TO PLAY BINGO. WELL DONE TO ALL THE PRIZE
WINNERS!! THERE WAS A GREAT SENSE OF FUN THROUGHOUT THE EVENTS, AND IT WAS
AN APPROPRIATE OCCASION FOR US TO THANK OUR WONDERFUL GRANDPARENTS FOR
EVERYTHING THEY DO TO SUPPORT OUR YOUNG PEOPLE. OUR STUDENT COUNCIL LED
THE ACTIVITIES AND FORMED A FRIENDLY WELCOMING COMMITTEE FOR ALL OUR
VISITORS. THE SCHOOL WAS REPRESENTED BY MISS RICE’S 5TH CLASS AT SEINN 2025 IN
THE REDEEMER CHURCH. IT IS ALWAYS A PRIVILEGE FOR OUR SCHOOL TO BE INVOLVED IN
SEINN DURING CATHOLIC SCHOOLS’ WEEK. MRS. GAUGHRAN’S 5TH CLASS REPRESENTED
THE SCHOOL WITH THEIR PARTICIPATION IN A SPECIAL GRANDPARENTS DAY MASS IN
THE HOLY FAMILY CHURCH.

REMINDER
SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 1.30PM ON
FEBRUARY 6TH TO FACILITATE  A

STAFF MEETING.

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR MID TERM
FEBRUARY 20TH & 21ST

SCHOOL CLOSED ON APRIL 28TH   
FOR  TEACHER TRAINING

WE HAD A WONDERFUL VISIT FROM A MOBILE FARM LAST
WEEK. 

 CHILDREN FROM  JUNIOR INFANTS TO SECOND CLASS GOT TO
MEET THE ANIMALS. 

3RD CLASS WERE VERY BUSY IN
 THE

MONTH OF JA
NUARY!

THEY HAD A FIRE TALK AND 

THEY VISITED THE MUSEUM AND

WHILST THERE  THEY MADE BEAUTIFUL

‘BIDDY’ DOLLS.
BUSY BEES

WE  WOULD LIKE TO REMIND PARENTS AND
CHILDREN OF THE SCHOOLS MOBILE PHONE  AND

UNIFORM POLICY. THE DETAILS OF WHICH CAN BE
FOUND ON THE SCHOOL  WEBSITE. WE APPRECIATE

YOUR HELP IN IMPLEMENTING THESE.

DATES FOR THE DIARY
FEBRUARY 10TH : 6TH CLASS WILL HAVE

THEIR COMMITMENT AND CEREMONY OF LIGHT  
IN PREPERATION FOR CONFIRMATION.

THIS WILL TAKE PLACE IN SCHOOL.

FEBRUARY 25TH: 6TH CLASS BAKE SALE

FEBRUARY 27TH: FIRST PENANCE @ 7PM IN
THE HOLY FAMILY CHURCH


